MID COAST COMMUNITY COUNCIL STEERING COMMITTEE

MINUTES
APRIL 19, 1990
El Granada Mobile Home Park

Members Present; Nancy Hansen, Dorothy Humphrey, Bob Brown, Karen Keane,
Dick Sadleir, Bill Mahar, Jim Lombard, Danny Moses, Jennifer Celestre, Judy
L'Leary, Denis 0'Leary, Judy Macias.

MINUTES: The Minutes of the April 5 Steering Committee were read and approved
with the following correction: "Bill Kehoe" volunteered to organize the booth.
(See Earth Day).

FUND RAISING: Karen Keane of the Fund Raising Committee suggested that all
Mid-Coast Community Council members assist in fund raising by soliciting funds
from neighbors and acquaintances in the community. The solicitation effort is
also a good way of educating the community about the goals of the Council.

Judy Macias asked members to bring donations to the May 17 Steering Committee
meeting, along with the names of at least 10 people who are willing to be on
our mailing list.

Nancy Hansen suggested that the Council clarify fund raising goals by preparing
a budget.

ORGANIZATION COMMITTEE

Cynthia Koepf was ill, but it was reported that the Organization Committee
continues work on By-Laws.

PUBLICITY: Laslo Vespremi (absent) is preparing a newsletter for Earth Day,
April 22. No information was available as to contents.

PRINCETON PLAN: Nancy Hansen requested approval of a letter to the Board of
Supervisers making it clear the Mid-Coast Community Council neither approved
nor disapproves of the Princeton rezoning plan. Approval given.

EARTH DAY: Volunteers who wish to help staff the Mid-~Coast Council table on
Earth Day should contact Bill Kehoe.

MAY MEETING: There will be no General Meeting in May. The next General Meeting
will be held on June 14 at the El Granada Mobile Home Park,

ANNOUNCEMENTS: Jennifer Celestre brought along a copy of the General Plan of the
San Mateo County Harbor District to the meeting. She said that individual copies
may be ordered by calling the Harbor.
The meeting was adjourned at 8;55 p.m,

Respectfully subitted,

Judy Macias




